
In order to respond to the diversification of students, 
faculty and staff in terms of nationality, culture, religion, 
etc., Niigata University will open a “Multicultural Room” 
on the first floor of Building A of the Faculty of 
Education from October 15, 2024, which can be used by 
students, faculty and staff regardless of religion for 
prayer and meditation.

Anyone who is enrolled in Niigata University (including 
foreign researchers) can use this service, so please take 
advantage of it.

Opening Hours: Monday to Friday 8:30~17:00 (reception time until 16:45)

*Close at night, on weekends, holidays and university holidays.

How to use: Please borrow a key from the International office.

Contact: International Office 025-262-7252
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